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Nelson Cons-u Ii:ing -Enginee‘ring DS
19221 58+ Ave NE (425) 483 9126
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January 18h, 2007

Farallon Consulting

Atftn: Ms. Carla Brock, Geologist
975 5t Ave NW, Issaquah, 98027
Fax: 425 2950850

Mr. Gary Flowers

Gary Flowers PLLC

19532 12th Ave NE
Shoreline, WA 98155-1106

Subject: Evergreen Fuel retaining wall earth anchor repair
661 East Pine Street
Shelton, WA

Ms. Brock and Mr. Flowers:

| have reviewed the photographs provided by the confractor on the
installation of the Grid B concrete earth anchors.  They show the
construction of earfh anchors considerably larger than suggested by this
office. Their installation is sufficient fo dllow the abandonment of the Grid
C earth anchors with no reduction in the original capacity of the grid A tie
back retaining wall. |

As noted in my previous letter, a comprehensive inspection of this wall
system is not within this engineer’s Scope of Work, and was not performed.
Refer to this letter for recommendations concerning the long term -
performance of this wall.

Jeffrey A Nelson PE SE
Principal
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